
Ubora Class - Miss Newstead Reception: Autumn 2

What’s coming up?
Thursday 14th December -
Reception’s Christmas Performance 
2:30pm
Monday 18th December - Christmas 
dinner day, don’t forget your 
Christmas jumper!
Thursday 21st December - Thursday 
4th January - Christmas Holidays.

Phonics We have learnt the phonemes; h, b, f, l ss, ff, 
ll, j, v, w, x, y, z, zz, qu, sh, th, ch, ng and nk. Tricky 
words; we have learnt: put, pull, full, as, and, has his, go, 
no, to, into, she, push, he, of we, me and be!  Well done 
for continuing to practice these at home!

We have been very busy in Reception this half term. We all enjoyed our Night 
Time Adventure evening with you all, thank you for coming to join us! Ubora Class 
have been working hard to learn the songs and our words to the Christmas 
performance and are really looking forward to sharing this with you all soon!

Reminders:
Please ensure all clothing, including shoes are labelled. Library books get changed every 
Friday. 
Please send in your child’s reading record pack everyday, so that we can keep you up to 
date with guided reading in Ubora Class.

Curriculum news

This term we have done a deep dive into the 
story Owl Babies. We enjoyed looking at the 
book and doing lots of crafting activities, such as 
making our own Owl Babies using different 
materials, this also linked to our night time 
adventure, which was so much fun!

Maths We have been learning about and 
using the language of ‘fewer than’, ‘more 
than’ and ‘equal’ to compare different 
quantities this half term. We have been 
using our ‘speedy eyes’ to subitise 
quantities to 5. 

We have been learning about lots of different 
celebrations and festivals this half term including 
Diwali, Bonfire night and we are looking forward 
to learning about Christmas. 

P.E. Kit to be worn into school every 
Monday please!
Please share any learning from home on  
Tapestry for us to share at school!


